
Use This Space to Write Your Comments 
The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency is interested in your comments on the Proposed Plan for the 
New Jersey Zinc/Mobil Chemical Superfund Site, Off-Site Soils (Operable Unit 4).  You may use the space below 
to write your comments.  You may submit this at the June 29, 2016 public meeting, or fold stamp and mail.  
Comments must be postmarked by July 14, 2016.  If you have any questions, you may contact Jay Timm at 
(217)557-4972 or at Jay.Timm@illinois.gov.  Comments may also be submitted via the internet at 
epa.publichearingcom@illinois.gov. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name  __________________________________________________________________________ 

Affiliation (optional)  _______________________________________________________________ 

Address  _________________________________________________________________________ 

City  _____________________________________  State  _______________  Zip  ______________ 

Your comments are considered public records and, if requested, may be subject to release. 

 



 
 

  

 New Jersey Zinc/Mobil Chemical Superfund Site 

Operable Unit 4 

Fold on Dashed Lines, Tape, Stamp, and Mail 

Name_________________________________ 

  

Address_______________________________ 

  

City_________________________  State____ 

  

Zip__________________ 

Place Stamp 

Here 

Jay Timm 

Illinois EPA Office of Community Relations 

PO Box 19276 

Springfield, IL 62794 


